
We invite you to join us on Saturday, 17 August, for 
Open Doors Day – to celebrate what God is doing 
through you and others, as we reflect on more than 60 
years of ministry to persecuted Christians worldwide!

Don’t miss this special opportunity to hear some 
incredible testimonies of how the Kingdom of God 
is being advanced in some of the countries where 
it’s the most difficult to be a Christian. Come and 
see how your prayers and support are making a 
difference. Learn how you can travel with Open 
Doors to encourage our brothers and sisters, so 
they’re reminded that they’re not alone. Join us as we 
worship together and pray for the persecuted Church.

We’d love to see you there and thank you for your 
faithful support!

Speakers:
Open Doors Southern Africa Staff
Karim from Southeast Asia

Date: Saturday, 17 August 2019
Time: 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.
Cost: R50 (includes refreshments)
Venue: Bloemfontein Baptist Church

For online bookings, visit www.opendoors.org.za. 
For enquiries, email southafrica@od.org or phone 
(011) 888 9341.
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